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Farewell to Bill

 
Our Secretary, Bill Kilgore, died on Tuesday, February 18, 1997. Bill and Doris (Sierra Sue) put in many hours each month 
taking minutes, writing letters, and in general keeping this park running. When we lose a man like Brother Bill, we also lose a 
great deal of knowledge of the park and the people who made it what it is today. Doris is retiring too. She is staying in the 
park. Our sympathy and good wishes go out to her. 
 Edward Smith 
 President, Board of Directors 

 


